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IUMI WEBINAR: UNDECLARED, MISDECLARED AND OTHER NON-
COMPLIANT DANGEROUS GOODS – NATIONAL CARGO BUREAU’S 

APPROACH TO THE PROBLEM 

 

 

 
The Director of IMLI, Professor David Attard, would like to inform you of the free of charge 

Webinar being hosted by the International Union of Marine Insurance (IUMI), on Thursday 29 

October 2020. The Webinar link and information has generously been provided by Professor 

Marko Pavliha (Member, IMLI Governing Board and Visiting Professor in Marine Insurance 

Law at IMLI). 

 

In July 2020, the National Cargo Bureau (NCB) published a white paper advocating for a 

comprehensive approach to address the challenging issue of misdeclared and undeclared 

dangerous goods. The document outlines the significant risks to which crews, ships, cargoes 

and the environment are exposed to when dangerous goods (DG) are not shipped in compliance 

with the necessary rules and regulations. The continuous growth of the size of containerships 

which are carrying ever more containers represents a further increase of accumulation risk. 

This issue has long been a serious concern for marine insurers and IUMI therefore strongly 

supports the recommendations set out in the NCB paper. 

 
In this webinar, Ian Lennard, President at National Cargo Bureau, will address the need for 

reform and offers guidance for enhanced compliance and safety related to the transport of DG 

cargo. 

 

The audience will be invited to participate in a Q&A. Questions can also be submitted prior 

to the webinar to education@iumi.com. 

Registration: 

Click on the session below to register: 
 
Thursday, 29 October 2020 - 13:00-14:00 CET (Hamburg time) 
  

Certificate of attendance: 



A certificate to confirm participation in the live webinar is available upon request (NB: The 

certificate can only be issued for attendees of the live webinar and is not available for 

viewing the recording). 

 

________________________________ 

  * If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the 
above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.  

** For further information please contact Ms. Ramat Jalloh (Editor, IMLI e-News) 
at publications@imli.org 
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